
 

 

FARINGDON TOWN COUNCIL 

The Pump House, 5 Market Place FARINGDON, Oxfordshire, SN7 

7HL Telephone 01367 240281  

www.faringdontowncouncil.gov.uk 

Clerk: Sally Thurston  

Minutes of the Community and Partnerships Committee Meeting held on 
Wednesday 7th November 2018 in the Jubilee Room, Pump House, Faringdon.  

Cllrs Present: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
In Attendance: 
 
 
 

Al Cane (Chair) 
David Barron  
Kiera Bentley  
Beverley Capewell  
James Famakin 
Steve Leniec 
Mike Wise 
 
Rebekah Pugh, Deputy Town Clerk 
Sally Thurston, Town Clerk  
Cllr. Mark Greenwood   

Minute number 

1/5/18 Apologies for Absence  

2/5/18 Minutes of last meeting 
The minutes of the Community and Partnership Committee meeting 
held on 3rd October 2018 were agreed as a correct record. 

3/5/18 Declarations of Interest 
None 

4/5/18 Public Question and Speaking Time  
None 

5/5/18 Precept 2019/20 
a) Members received and NOTED the financial report for the period. 
b) Members considered a draft budget. 
It was PROPOSED and AGREED that the mobile phone formerly in 
this budget from youth services be moved to a more appropriate 
budget line elsewhere. It was further PROPOSED and AGREED that a 
cinema room hire line be added to illustrate the cost to the Facilities 
committee. It was AGREED that the proposed playday event if 
approved be included in the community events line rather than going 
through the grants process. It was PROPOSED that the DRAFT budget 
provided be put forward. This gave an expenditure budget of £21,995 

this was RESOLVED.  
c) No capital expenditure projects were suggested at this time. 

6/5/18 Playday 2019 
Members received and considered a proposal to host another playday 
in 2019. It was PROPOSED, SECONDED and RESOLVED and it was 
delegated to the Deputy Town Clerk to work with Oxfordshire Play 
Association on this event. 

7/5/18 Items for Information Only  

• Matinee cinema had a record of 70 attendees today 

http://www.faringdontowncouncil.gov.uk/


 

 

• Tapestry project going well and completion is hoped for March 
2019 

• The Junior school are interested in the WW1 author event – 
hoping for end of November 

• Refill scheme well received by both Infant and Junior schools 

• Community engagement opportunity for Councillors – we will be 
at Tesco all day on Tuesday 18th Dec – giving out refill bottles 
and doing pants and tops exercise – email coming soon to get a 
rota set up. 

Meeting closed 19.56                 


